
 
 
   

Oct 26  2011 
 

Dear Parent Council, 
 
You are warmly invited to send a representative to the Annual General 
Meeting and general meeting of the Glasgow Parent Councils’ Forum on 
Wednesday November 2nd at 7pm in The Parish Halls, 266 George 
Street G1 1QX. 
 
We always get a very good response from primary schools and we 
would like to encourage more secondaries to send representatives.  
These are challenging times for education and the parental voice is very 
important.   
 
Enclosed are papers for the meeting; an agenda and notification of 
amendments to the constitution that the committee is recommending for 
the appointment of a representative for Glasgow to the National Parent 
Forum. 
 
If any of your members would like to join the Forum committee please 
forward their name and school they represent to 
gpcfcommittee@yahoo.co.uk . 
The committee meets once a term a month before the Forum and there 
may also be occasional additional meetings if required.  We aim to 
represent the full range of Glasgow schools on the committee.  If you 
have already expressed an interest there is no need to contact us again. 
 
We look forward to welcoming your representative to the Forum. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Kate Cunningham, Chairperson 
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